
 
 

Belt Promotion  

Home/School Evaluation 
 

Dear Parent and Teacher,  

 

Our main objective at the school is to develop well-rounded students, not only at our school, but in society 

as well.  Our school teaches the principles of Black Belt Excellence.  Not only do students become Black 

Belts in martial arts, but they also strive to become academic Black Belts and eventually develop an 

attitude of constant achievement.  We use Black Belt as a metaphor for personal excellence. 

 

In order to promote our student’s progress, toward these goals, we respectfully request you complete the 

following form. 

 

 

Student’s Name__________________________ Belt Rank__________________________ 

 

Parent 

 

My child’s behavior at home as been congruent with that of the principles of Black Belt 

Excellence; courtesy, respect, discipline, self-discipline, focus, etc.    

Yes_______ No_______ 

I have questions or concerns.  The most convenient time to reach me is:  

__________________________ Please call me.   

My child practices his/her martial arts at home.  

Yes_______    No_______ 

 

Parents Signature_____________________________  Date_______/_______/_______ 

 

Teacher 

 

School Name_____________________________ Grade_____________________________  

 

____________________________ has been doing satisfactory work in my class and is receiving 

satisfactory grades while being respectful to the teachers and other students.   

Yes_______ No_______ 

 

 

Phone Number_____________________________ Convenient Time to Call______________ 

 

Teacher Signature_____________________________ Email_____________________________ 

 

If our students do not meet any of these qualifications, either at home, school or here at the Karate school, 

we will hold the student’s promotion until there has been satisfactory improvement.  If you have any direct 

feedback beyond the scope of this form, please feel free to write on a separate sheet of paper or call me 

directly at:  (617) 923-4248. 


